
 
 

Unity in Charity 
 

Where NURSING, MINISTRY, and CATHOLIC MISSION meet 
 
 

2018 National Conference 
 

Responding to Healthcare Challenges 

Influencing Catholic Nursing Practice… 

August 2-3, 2018 - San Antonio, Texas 
 

 
Call for Abstracts for Podium or Poster Presentation 
 
NACN-USA seeks applications for podium and poster presentations relating to health care 
challenges across the life span.  Identified challenges will address healthcare practices of 
Catholic nurses in a sole or group-involved initiative and/or other healthcare providers who 
support Catholic nursing’s unique ministry.  Topics may be completed work or work in progress 
representing areas of administration, practice, education, or research.  Individuals may submit 
more than one abstract, but only one abstract will be selected for podium presentation.  Areas of 
focus include: 
 

Administration 
Nursing or Healthcare Administration influencing nursing) Title of Project; Rationale; 
Problem Addressed; Setting; Target Population; Intervention; Outcome; Budget. 
 
Practice 
Nursing or Healthcare Provider Practice influencing nursing; Title of Project; Rationale; 
Problem Addressed; Setting; Target Population; Intervention; Outcome; Budget. 
 
Education 
Nursing or Healthcare Provider Education influencing nursing; Title of Project; 
Rationale; Problem Addressed; Setting; Target Population; Educational Strategy; 
Outcome; Budget. 
 
Research 
Nursing or Healthcare Provider Research influencing nursing; Title of Project; Rationale; 
Conceptual Framework; Methods; Subjects; Setting; Instruments; Data Analysis; Results; 
Budget. 

 



 
It is hoped that two grants of $500.00 each can be awarded.  If funding is provided, grant 
recipients will be notified in time to make necessary arrangements to present their podium or 
poster presentation at the conference.  Grant recipients will be recognized at the conference and 
in the conference program packet.  Thereafter, acknowledgement of NACN-USA funding must 
be included in all publications and presentations.  Student submissions are welcomed if 
accompanied by a faculty support letter. 
 
 


